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Mislabeled 100% Cotton Knit Outfit 
 is Shatnez  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A lady’s Avagolf knit outfit was brought to the Lee Avenue Shatnez Laboratory for testing. Its 
contents label listed 100% Cotton. Testing revealed that it was mislabeled and it was, in fact  
50% Wool, 50% Linen! 
 
The customer was shocked because she had worn it for the Yomim Noraim and the entire winter. 
 
Garments that are 100% Cotton do not require testing.  However, tweed, textured and multi-
colored fabrics should be tested anyway.  They may contain wool and linen and be intrinsically 
shatnez even if no wool and linen is “officially” listed on its content label.  
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